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• iPads for patient care reporting (PCR) are now in service.  Better portability, 
efficient, still secure. 

• T-3 was in the shop for preventive maintenance and various repairs 
throughout most of March. There is an item still on the ladder that requires 
troubleshooting related to a digital display (small tv screen). Once this is 
resolved, we can proceed with scheduling the annual ladder testing. 

• Pump testing has occurred for Ladder 22 & T-3, with no issues. 

• Consumables for the drill field, such as hay and propane, have been ordered 
for in-house training and rental purposes. Currently, we are holding a fire 
academy that commenced shortly after Spring Break, which will make use of 
these resources. Additionally, our drill field is being reserved for rentals, 
further necessitating the use of these items. 

• Biannual PPE inspection is complete and gear has been repaired and cleaned 
to maintain compliance with NFPA.  119 items sent, only 8 pairs of 
suspenders recommended for retirement, no coats or pants taken out of 
service.  Each item receives ~$52 worth of repairs. By continuing this 
process we minimize high dollar repairs and minimize the risk of gear being 
taken out of service. 
 


